Let’'s work through BILL C-71 !

KIDD FAMILY AUCTIONS is as disappointed as you are with how the Liberal Government is
handling the implementation of BILL C-71.

Yes....... we knew that more changes regarding firearms was a very real possibility.
Yes....... we had a ‘rough’ plan in place for the day this would happen.
Yes....... our clients (Sellers & Buyers) are our top priority.

BILL C-71 COMES INTO EFFECT ON MAY 18TH. As of today we have no ‘official’
documentation from THE OFFICIALS on how they want us to handle the data they’re
requesting. We will continue to watch for it.

Verbally, we've been told that no onus is on the seller or buyer and that we should continue to
be the platform you use to move firearms. According to an agent with the RCMP no data will
be transferred on any long gun. The RCMP will not know what you purchase!!

Currently, when we release any firearm to an individual we have to verify the buyer’s firearms
licence. After May 18th that verification will also include the purchasers date of birth and their
email address. At which point we will be given a reference number for the verification. That
number will be Kidd Family Auctions' responsibility to store for 20 years.

KIDD FAMILY AUCTIONS will act on behalf of the Seller to complete the transfer of the firearms
that have been consigned by you to us. Bottom line, we will make this work for you.

If you are a Buyer in our upcoming auction we will have no choice but to comply with the C-71
regulation. We will verify PALs, quickly and efficiently via the RCMP on-line portal. We don’t
feel this will delay the buyer obtaining the purchased product.

You and | have survived Government upheavals and we’ll do it again. We'll sort it out and be the
middleman for you.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR ONGOING SUPPORT. YOUR CALLS, EMAILS AND TEXTS HAVE
BEEN FULL OF UNDERSTANDING OF OUR SITUATION. WE APPRECIATE IT, BIG TIME.
CHAT SOON, DENNIS & LYN. 519-938-7499 / 519-938-1315.



